OFFICE OF THE

PRESIDENT,

December 1, 1943

My, Amon Carter

‘Fort Wbrth’Telegram

Fort Worth
Texas

Dear Amons

Just returned from New York. I thought perhaps I'd
run into you in the Stork Club and was disappointed
you weren't there.

Do you hear anything from your son? I've been very
much interested end would like to kmow if he has
been able to communicate with you.

You had e pretty bad team at TCU last year. I hope
you do better next yesar. It looks as though you
had better stop being the head coach]

Kindest personal regards.

he

PeSet= At the AAFTC headquarters in Fort Worth, there
is a young men by the neme of Lt, William Holden.
Bill is under contract to us. He's a swell guy and

I wish you'd look him up. '




